
From: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD
To: "Mendez, Brenda"; Ferguson, Dina (djferguson@eprod.com)
Cc: rpair@blm.gov; Patterson, Heather, EMNRD
Subject: RE: Eddy County Trunk A Leak #2 (C-141 Form)
Date: Wednesday, August 05, 2015 10:57:00 AM

Ms. Mendez,
 
This C-141 spill report will be accepted as an Initial Report only. OCD will require a delineation of the
 site and a remediation proposal presented to OCD based on analytical data, site ranking and OCD
 rules and guidelines. OCD has reason to believe that groundwater may be encountered at less than
 100’ (50’ – 100’ per Chevron Texaco Trend map) in this area.
 
If you have any questions or concerns, please contact me.
 
Mike Bratcher
NMOCD District 2
811 S. First Street
Artesia, NM 88210
O: 575-748-1283 X108
C: 575-626-0857
F: 575-748-9720
 
 

From: Mendez, Brenda [mailto:BJMendez@eprod.com] 
Sent: Wednesday, August 05, 2015 7:04 AM
To: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD
Cc: rpair@blm.gov
Subject: Eddy County Trunk A Leak #2 (C-141 Form)
 
Attached for your review and handling is the Release Notification & Corrective Action
 Form for the Trunk A Leak #2 in Eddy County, NM.
Should you need additional information, please contact Ms. Dina Ferguson at 210-528-
3824.
 
 
Brenda J. Mendez – Planning and Reports Analyst
Enterprise Products Operating, LLC
Tel (713) 381-8270 – Fax (713) 880-6660
bjmendez@eprod.com
 
 

This message (including any attachments) is confidential and intended for a specific individual and
 purpose. If you are not the intended recipient, please notify the sender immediately and delete this
 message.
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